
PROPOSAL TO CLOSE ROAD(S) TO VEHICULAR TRAFFIC 
 

 
Ashburton District Council gives public notice of a proposal to temporarily close roads to 
ordinary vehicle traffic to enable the holding of a community event – Ashburton Santa Parade 
 
Roads proposed to be closed: 
 

• WALNUT AVENUE, from Oak Grove to West Street 
• CREEK ROAD, from Walnut Avenue to Queens Drive 

 
Period of Closure: From 10.00am until 2.00pm on SATURDAY, 07 December 2024 
 
Any person objecting to the proposal should lodge notice of their objection and the grounds 
for their objection in writing by post or email to the Council, 2 Baring Square East, Ashburton 
by 4.00PM on Friday, 25 October 2024 
 
NEIL McCANN 
Group Manager Infrastructure & Open Spaces 
 


